From: Gould, Maggie S.

To: Erin Ganaway

Cc: Jackie Fishman

Subject: RE: Vista de La Luz #1004675, EPC Case#17EPC-40036, 17EPC-40037, 17EPC-40038
Date: Friday, October 27, 2017 2:01:40 PM

Thank you Erin,

| think that the site plans are pretty straight forward and we don’t need to meet.
The site plans reflect the EPC conditions provided that you are replatting at DRB.
You are free to submit on Tuesday.

Magale Gould, MCRP

Planner

City of Albugquerque, Planning Department
600 Second St. NW

Albuquerque, NM 87102

505-924-3910

mgould@cabg.gov

From: Erin Ganaway [mailto:Ganaway@consensusplanning.com]

Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 1:47 PM

To: Gould, Maggie S.

Cc: Jackie Fishman

Subject: Vista de La Luz #1004675, EPC Case#17EPC-40036, 17EPC-40037, 17EPC-40038

Good Morning Maggie,

We hope to submit our DRB application for the Vista de La Luz (#1004675) next Tuesday, October
31, 2017. We have updated the plans with signature blocks and today’s date.

While we would be happy to meet with you if needed, we hope that this email and attached plans
satisfy Condition #2 (“applicant shall meet with staff planner...”). Please let us know if you have any
guestions or comments.

The link below is a Sharefile link for the Site Plan for Building Permit/Subdivision and the overall Site
Plan for Subdivision. This is a new service our office is testing, please let me know if you have any
issues. | believe you will create a login but will not need to pay for or download anything. If you have
any issues let me know and | will share via dropbox.
https://consensusplanning.sharefile.com/d-s764f02b74cf4056a

Thank you,

Erin Ganaway
Consensus Planning, Inc.
Office: 505.764.9801
Cell: (505) 221-1799
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